
 

 

 

 

 

Pope’s Intention for the month of November:  
People who suffer from depression 
We pray that people who suffer from depression or burn-out will find 
support and a light that opens them up to life.  

 

  
 

CATHOLIC PARISH OF St Cuthbert Mayne, Launceston 
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Week beginning 31st October 2021  
 Thirty-First week in OT: Year B  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

‘in manus tuas domine’ 
 

Saturday 30th October ~ First Mass of Sunday  
Launceston No Mass today 
Bude  5.00pm Holy Mass   
Sunday 31th October ~ Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ All Saints Day 
Callington   8.30am Holy Mass  Int: Holy Souls 
Launceston 10.30am Holy Mass  Int: People of the Parish 
 

Tuesday 2nd November ~ The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed (All 
Souls Day)  
Bude  10.00am Holy Mass 
Callington 10.00am Holy Mass 
Launceston 7.00pm Holy Mass 
Wednesday 3rd November  
Bude  10.00am Holy Mass  Int: The benefactors of the parish 
Thursday 4th November ~ St Charles Borromeo Bp (1538-1584) 
Launceston 8.30am Holy Mass  Int: Sick & Housebound Parishioners 
Friday 5th November  
No Mass today 
 

Saturday 6th November ~ First Mass of Sunday  
Launceston No Mass today 
Bude  5.00pm Holy Mass  Int: People of the Parish  
Sunday 7th November ~ Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Callington   8.30am Holy Mass   
Launceston 10.30am Holy Mass  Int: Margaret Goodyer  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



First Holy Communion:  
There will be an introductory meeting for all parents (and their children) who would like 
to make their First Holy Communion on Saturday 6th November at 11.30am in the 
Church Hall at St Cuthbert Mayne, Launceston.   If you have been in touch to say you 
would like your child to be involved you should have received an email with the details.  
If you would like your child to make their First Holy Communion please let Clare know or 
come along to the meeting.   

 

Pierwsza Komunia Święta: 
W sobotę 6 listopada o godz. 11.30 w sali kościelnej w St Cuthbert Mayne w Launceston odbędzie się sp
otkanie wprowadzające dla wszystkich dzieci (i ich rodziców), które chciałyby złożyć Pierwszą Komunię Ś
więtą.   Jeśli byłeś w kontakcie, aby powiedzieć, że chciałbyś, aby Twoje dziecko było zaangażowane, po
winieneś otrzymać email z danymi. Jeśli chcesz, aby Twoje dziecko zrobiło Pierwszą Komunię Świętą, daj
 znać Clare lub przyjdź na spotkanie. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

All Souls Day 
 

Feast of All Souls 
Saintliness comes from learning the art of self-giving love.  It flows from dying to self, from 
laughing at one’s own foibles and humbly enduring the foibles of others.  Saints aren’t so 
much superstars of holiness as humble sinners, ready to allow God to love them just as they 
are. 
(St. Pope John XXIII) 
 

Candles 
Small electric candles will be blessed at the end of the 7pm Mass at St Cuthbert Mayne on 
Tuesday.  They will be distributed around our graves in the cemetery and the rosary will then 
be prayed.   This is a Polish tradition that we would like to invite all members of our parish to 
join us in.  
 

Świece 
Małe świece elektryczne zostaną pobłogosławione na rozktadane 
mszy 7pm w St Cuthbert Mayne we wtorek. Będą one rozdawane wokół naszych grobów na 
cmentarzu, a następnie będzie modlony różaniec.   Jest to polska tradycja, do której zaprasza
my wszystkich członków naszej parafii. 
 

Book of remembrance 
The book of remembrance will be made available at the back of each Church during 
November.  You are welcome to place the names of departed parishioners, relatives and 
friends in the book which will be brought up in offertory procession at Sunday Masses and 
placed near the altar so that we can commend them to the mercy of God, together with all 
the faithful departed.   
 

Mass intentions 
November is the month of the Holy Souls.  We pray for all deceased members of our Parish, 
family and friends.  If you would like a Mass offering for a deceased loved one please use 
Mass intention envelopes available in the porch of the Churches.  You can return them to the 
Church, Presbytery or put the envelopes in the collection.  
 
 
 

 
 



The Night Journey 
  

Set in Foye (Fowey in Cornwall), this utterly charming rhyming story – ideal to 
read aloud – tells the tale of two children and their dog attending Midnight 
Mass who are transported by an angel to the stable at Bethlehem. Beautifully 
and imaginatively illustrated, the story is adventurous, lyrical, tender and 
uplifting and leads children to the heart of Christmas – to the Christ child 
himself. 

 
'I highly recommend this lovely reflection by Fr. Robbie Low. It is beautifully illustrated and 
captures, in an inspirational way, the truths of the Incarnation of Jesus at Christmas and His Real 
Presence in the Mass. 
Bishop Mark O' Toole (Plymouth) 

 

You can watch Fr Robbie Low discuss his book at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1td_0iJli6Y  

 
 

JOURNEY TO 2030 
 

'The Earth, our home, is beginning to look more and more like an immense pile of filth' Pope Francis 
Laudato Si' 
 

The Diocesan Education Service, CAFOD and Caritas recently held an event looking at how 
individuals, schools and parishes can respond to Pope Francis' call to put Laudato Si’, into action to 
help our communities thrive, at the same time as tackling huge world issues on the Journey to 
2030.  The issues can feel daunting but small steps are so important - the little things do add up! 
 

There is a new website https://journeyto2030.org/ which offers a parish guide to Laudato Si' and an 
our online encyclopaedia for individuals and  parishes trying to respond to the Pope’s teaching on 
care for our common home, pulling together inspiring stories and practical actions, wisdom and 
goals in one place. There are also lots of resources on our Diocesan website https://www.plymouth-
diocese.org.uk/the-diocese/how-we-work/environment/ 
If you would like any more information on environmental issues please  
Contact caritas@prcdtr.org.uk 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Walking Together: 
Our Synodal Journey 
 

Everyone is invited to a Diocese of Plymouth online event on 
16 November at 7pm  where Austen Ivereigh will explore the topic: 
 

 “Behind the global synod: why Pope Francis wants you to speak boldly and listen carefully.”  
Austen Ivereigh is a writer, journalist and commentator best know for his books on and with 
Pope Francis, and for his role in the media explaining the convictions of the Catholic Church. He 
is a follow in Contemporary Church History at Campion Hall, Oxford and a regular contributor to 
The Tablet. 
Please register if you would like to join us for what will be a really interesting discussion, with an 
opportunity for Questions and Answers. https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behind-the-global-
synod-a-talk-by-austen-ivereigh-tickets-196421952347 

 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1td_0iJli6Y
https://journeyto2030.org/
https://www.plymouth-diocese.org.uk/the-diocese/how-we-work/environment/
https://www.plymouth-diocese.org.uk/the-diocese/how-we-work/environment/
mailto:caritas@prcdtr.org.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behind-the-global-synod-a-talk-by-austen-ivereigh-tickets-196421952347
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behind-the-global-synod-a-talk-by-austen-ivereigh-tickets-196421952347


 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children's Liturgy 

The following link is another 
resource for children’s liturgy which 

can be found on Facebook. 
https://www.facebook.com/Children

s-Liturgy-during-lockdown-
101967264838340/ 

 

Church Offerings: 
 

If you would like to continue to give your weekly cash 
offering you can arrange a standing order either 

through on-line banking or by a banker’s form, please 
contact the parish secretary. For those who are 

taxpayers please consider signing a Gift Aid form so 
the parish can claim back 25p in every pound given. If 
you would like to send a cheque for your offerings, 

please make it payable to St Cuthbert Mayne Church 
and mail it to the Presbytery, address at the bottom of 

the page. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

£597.88 weekly standing orders for September 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 
 
 

Useful Links to Keep in Touch 
Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne 
(updates and link to Youtube page) 
Youtube:  St Cuthbert Mayne RC Parish 
(for Masses, reflections, and prayers)  
Webpage: http://www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk/ 
(newsletters, updates etc) 
CARITAS: https://www.caritasplymouth.org.uk/ 
(information and updates) 
Cathedral: https://www.plymouthcathedral.co.uk/ 
(Mass and prayers) 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 
PRAYERS THE  

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND  
and especially for:  

Colin Barrett, Jenny Hill,  
Marie Shaw, Kevin O’Mahoney, 

Christina Murphy,  
 Peter Scott, Jason Mather, 
Cath Butland, Leah Bennett, 

Robert McCurrach, Sheila 

Mower, Brian Walker and Ellen 
and Michael and Shanley 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
May the Lord bless them,  
and all who care for them 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Mass Intentions can still be 

booked, please contact the parish 
secretary 

Parish Priest: Canon John Deeny VG 
Deacon: Richard Edwards 

       Fr Kevin O’Connell: (Retired Priest, resident in Bude) 
The Presbytery, 21 Mayne Close, St Stephen’s Hill, Launceston, PL15 8XQ 

Email: launceston@prcdtr.org.uk Tel: 01566 773166 
Parish Office hours: Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 8.30am – 2.30pm 

Website: www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk  
Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne Church 

Deacon Richard Edwards: 07712 677119 
Parish Administrator: Clare Hartley-Mead: 07754439830 

A parish of the Catholic Diocese of Plymouth Registered Charity No: 213227 

 

 

Safeguarding Reps: 
Geoff Provis (Launceston) Tel: 01566 775820  
Piri Gallington (Callington) Tel: 07958 614222  
Tom O’Sullivan (Bude) Tel: 01288 361984 
 

Ave Maria Crisis Pregnancy Support: Support line 
open 7 days a week between 7.30pm – 9.30pm.   
Tel: 01752 916076. 
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